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TIME: 
PLACE: 

PRESENT: 

7:30 P.M. 

CENTERVILLE CITY COUNCIL 
WORK SESSION MEETING 

APRIL 27, 1987 

Centerville Municipal Building, Law Library 

Mayor Shirley Heintz 
Deputy-Mayor Brooks Compton 
Councilmembers Bernard Samples 

J. V. Stone 
Charles Taylor 
James Singer 

Clerk of Council Marilyn McLaughlin 
City Manager Darryl Kenning 

Alleged activities at a Centerville Business were discussed 
by Council. This matter will be further reviewed by Mr. Kenning. 

Mr. Kenning reviewed with Council a letter received from 
Municipal Attorney Robert Farquhar relative to the City's 
establishment of a Civil Service Commission and to certify 
payroll for the Centerville City School District. Mr. Kenning 
will further review this matter with the Municipal Attorney. 

Mr. Kenning reviewed for Council 1986 ending balances, 
encumbrances and unencumbered balances, and defined differences. 

Discussion followed relative to better liaison between the 
City of Centerville and local businesses. Mr. Taylor suggested 
that somewhat of a structured program be developed, and that 
small areas of the business community be invited to participate 
in this program at City hall. This would provide an update and 
exchange of information between business and local government. 
Mr. Singer emphasized the importance of City Officials visiting 
the larger businesses periodically. Council concurred that 
meetings be scheduled between City Officials and the business 
community on a bi-monthly basis, staggering locations (one month 
at City Building, one month at a business establishment), and 
that the meetings at City hall be structured to a point. 

Council discussed the South Metro Chamber of Commerce and 
what the Chamber could do for the City of Centerville. 

Mr. Kenning reported that sidewalk replacement has begun in 
Rose Estates. 

Mayor Heintz stressed the need for the location of a drop­
off area at the Centerville Branch of the United State Post 
Office. This matter will be pursued by the City Manager . 
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